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Lockdown 2020  
 "Distance learning has been an enormous mind-shift for us as educators. We 
love the physical presence of our children. However, we will continue to do our 
very best for the girls in our care and we will continue to provide quality educa-
tion in a nurturing environment."  
Jeannette Welgemoed (Principal)  
 
The teachers are all missing being at school with the girls. We look forward to the time 
when we will all be together again.  
 
In the meantime please enjoy the video that we have produced, to pay tribute to the 
teachers and learners and the manner in which they have engaged with their lessons: 
 
 

Micklefield Distance Learning  
 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=QaBjomnH0tE
https://youtu.be/QaBjomnH0tE
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=QaBjomnH0tE&t=11s

